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Future Considerations

1.Re-introduction of wage subsidy - a critical need for small business
owners through the Omicron outbreak.

2.Commercial rent legislation - better solutions needed as the current
solution is largely unworkable, particularly when businesses are 'open'
for business.

3.Financial support - needs to be extended to help small businesses get
through the next 3 months.

4.Support councils to provide reductions of, or flexibility in payments
- for rates, licensing and administrative fees (as well as simplifying
application processes).

5.'Return to work' rapid antigen testing - allow for other industries as
a means for businesses to stay open when there are high levels of
isolating staff.

Key actions led by the sector this month

¢ Provided feedback to Treasury on proposals for targeted support.

e Formally communicated with the Minister of Finance, to discuss the
government’s Covid-19 response, proposing solutions for support for
the hospitality industry, and the Covid-19 Response Minister, regarding
improving government comms of the traffic light setting.

o Worked with Government representatives, MP's Chl6e Swarbrick,
Helen White, Andrew Bayly and Dr James McDowall, to support
raising awareness of industry issues.

¢ Organised an emergency meeting, bringing together over 200
hospitality operators and government representatives to discuss the
current situation, and what the industry is calling for.

¢ Raised issues with the date comparator period for CSP with
Government, providing feedback directly to Minister of Finance office.

e Renewed DineOut HelpOut campaign — addressing customer
hesitancy & highlighting what the industry is doing to keep diners safe.

e Created a template for members to raise an investigation with the
Ombudsman for those unable to access wage subsidy support in 2021.

e Created policy & agreements to facilitate secondment arrangements
- helping businesses closed due to Covid & those needing staff.

¢ Provided guidance for business owners on how to raise their stories
and reach out to their local MP's.

e Provided support and redeployment assistance to industry workers
through the RA's Tautoko Hapai O programme.



https://www.restaurantnz.co.nz/2022/02/04/letter-to-minister-of-finance-omicron/
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http://dineouthelpout.co.nz/
http://dineouthelpout.co.nz/

